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PARK GLEN 
NEIGHBORHOOD 

ASSOCIATION 

2019  Neighborhood Events 
    

Eggstravaganza - April 13 
10am to 1pm - Easter Bunny, Egg 

Scrambles, Vendors/Exhibitors. and Fun!  
Community Garage Sales 

April 26-28 - A collection of individual 
garage sales in Park Glen and surrounding 

neighborhoods, sponsored by PID6 
Shredding Event - May 5 
9am to 11am - A free service for Park 

Glen homeowners and residents.  
Summer Pool/Movie Nights 

at Longhorn Activity Center 
Independence Celebration 
June 29 - Park Glen parade & PID6 

Fireworks Extravaganza 
Turkey Trot 

Thanksgiving morning, November 28 
Holiday in the Park in December 

Homeowners are always welcome at 
PGNA Board meetings held at the 

Longhorn Council Activity Center, 5350 
Basswood Blvd. at 7pm every third 
Monday (except for the combined 

November / December meeting held 
on the first Monday of December).  

Courtesy Ad; not a PGNA event… 
     

Electronics 
Recycling 

Youth Fundraiser 

Alliance UMC 

7904 Park Vista 

January 19 & 26 

9 to Noon 
Please consider donating your 

outdated and used electronics 

to the Alliance Youth 

Fundraiser. We will be 

collecting electronics and other 

items listed below. Items will be 

weighed and given a monetary 

value. Donations help support 

our summer mission trips. 

Thank you!  

Computers * Cameras * Office 
Equipment * Entertainment 

Electronics * Portable 
Electronics (Cell Phones, iPads, 

GPS, DVD Players) * Video 
Games * Sporting Goods * 

Musical Instruments * Jewelry 
* Non-Fiction Books  

Questions?  Call 817-581-1688 
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GET  CONNECTED  
     

CONTACT US or ASK A QUESTION HERE 
     

COMMUNITY MANAGER: 
Neighborhood Management, Inc. 
ParkGlenManager@nmitx.com 

972-359-1548 Monday through Thursday 
8:30am to 5pm, Friday 8:30am to 3pm 

    

Sign up HERE to get E-MAIL ALERTS 
and news about our community. 

        

Community SOCIAL NETWORKING 
links are HERE. 

 

GET INVOLVED in our neighborhood.  
You can see the opportunities, ask for 
more information, or sign up HERE. 

ADVERTISERS:  If 
you would like to 
place an ad in our 

online newsletter, 
please contact us 

at 
Newsletter@parkg

len.org   
Full Page: $150 
Half-Page: $100 
Quarter-Page: $50 
Eighth-Page: $25 

All proceeds will go 
to the Park Glen 

Benevolence Fund. 

       

1. All Park Glen homeowners are welcome at our monthly Board meetings to find 

out what the HOA is all about or consider getting involved. 

2. Many thanks to the engaged homeowners who served as judges for the holiday 

decorating contest. We’ll need judges for yards of the month this summer and 

ask lots of Park Glen homeowners to volunteer. 

3. Park Glen’s annual scholarship program is usually set at the March or April 

Board meeting.  Information will be posted at www.ParkGlen.org after that, with 

applications accepted May 1-June 1. 
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http://parkglen.org/contact-us-ask-a-question.html
mailto:ParkGlenManager@nmitx.com
http://parkglen.org/sign-up.html
http://parkglen.org/connect-with-park-glen.html
http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html
mailto:Newsletter@parkglen.org
mailto:Newsletter@parkglen.org
http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html
http://www.ParkGlen.org


Page 

5 

Holiday 
Decorating 

Contest 
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$AVING$  AT LOCAL BUSINESSES 
Marcos Pizza - 50% off your order  every 2nd Monday. 

Pickled  Picasso - 25% off to Park Glen  residents. 

Aladdin Mediterranean Café  - 15% off menu items (excl.  specials). 

COVENANT CORNER 
Reminder about Bulk Trash Pick-Up 
Please make a note that the scheduled bulk trash pick-up day for 
Park Glen is the 2nd Monday of each month. There are some folks 
who are putting their bulk trash on the curb one, two, or even three 
weeks early, which is a violation of city code that is enforced by Fort 
Worth Code Compliance. Broken down shelving, old mattresses, 
even toilets are not very 
appealing to folks driving 
by, and it makes our 
neighborhood look, well, 
“trashy”. If you plan to 
put trash out for pick-up, 
you may place your items 
on the curb as early as 
6pm the Friday before 
your assigned week. We 
appreciate everyone’s 
cooperation with this. 



By Bob Kilburn 

How is your New Year going?  The Cubs Scouts and Boys Scout from Pack & Troop 205 finished the 
year strong and are making a great start to 2019. The Boy Scouts had an Archery campout in which 
they honed their skills with the bow and arrow topping it off with a tournament to determine who is 
the best Archer. 

The Cub Scouts celebrated the Christmas participating in the Christmas Tree Lighting at Alliance 
United Methodist Church. They sang Christmas Carols, ate smores, and drank hot chocolate, along 
with the monthly pack meeting recognizing all the cubs for their achievements.   

Crew 205 had a great time at their first shooting activity. They shot pistols and rifles. They camped at 
Palo Duro Canyon to experience some “cold weather” camping in preparation for a Dog Sledding Trek 
at the Northern Tier High Adventure Base, and it was cold—temperatures were around 17 degrees. 
They then did some community service at the Fort Worth Food Bank to start off their New Year. 

Interested in Girl Scouts  

in the Park Glen Area?    

contact Heather: HAllen@gs-

top.org or 817-914-7868. 

Interested in Scouting in Park Glen? 

Contact Bob Kilburn @ 817-789-9907 or  

 bobkilburn@sbcglobal.net or visit our websites: 

https://troop205.trooptrack.com 

http://fortworthpack205.weebly.com    

PARK GLEN SCOUTING 
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